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Alexander Gunyon

From: robert acors 
Sent: 19 May 2024 12:03
To: Consultations
Subject: proposed Brooklands Farm Development.

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

I am a resident of  Whitstable,I am amazed that this proposal is being considered.The medical 
practices are overwhelmed at present,the local infrastructure is at breaking point,the traffic problems and the state 
of local roads will become even more chaotic.There is insufficient educational places available,the problem will be 
made much worse if this proposed development goes ahead.dismayed resident Robert Acors. 
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